BLAIR HIGH AND MIDDLE SCHOOL

HOLIDAY TREE LOT

Blair Annual Fund and Blair PTSA have joined forces to bring a new fundraiser to Blair - the first annual
Holiday Tree Lot! Your support will provide all students access to enrichment programs and support
teachers and staff with necessary supplies. ALL proceeds go directly to Blair's Annual Fund and PTSA.

Sales start October 20th and end November 12th. Orders may be picked up using contactless pickup on
Saturday, December 2nd at the Blair High School Parking Lot. Delivery is also available on December 2nd

for an additional S35.

Douglas Fir Nordmann Fir

$70.00 - 5105.00 585.00 - 5225.00 $85.00 - $225.00

24" Evergreen Swag 24" Noble Fir Wreath Western Cedar Garland

$35.00 $45.00 §3.00

Use this QR code or visit bit.ly/blairtrees2023 to order online.

You can order for yourself and there are options to donate to a
Blair family in need or to our Troops. Blair families will receive
10% off! The last day to order is Sunday, November 12th.

The Holiday Tree Lot is brought to you by Blair Annual Fund and Blair PTSA.



